
The Davis Clinic is accepting new patients with prior lap band placement for 
evaluations. If you have an older lap band or are having complications with your band, it 
is best to have it evaluated. Complications may include nausea, vomiting, abdominal 
pain and reflux. 

Also, if you are not having successful weight loss with your lap band, we are here to 
help you! Our services include using in-clinic imaging to fully diagnose any modifications 
needed to your band. We can also provide dietary counseling, medical weight loss 
programs or surgical expertise, should you need to convert your band to a different 
weight loss procedure. 

To schedule an appointment, call 713-464-6000, select option 1. 

 


